
SA MUSEUM VISIT 

 

HEAD OF CAMPUS REPORT 

Well what an amazingly busy term filled with many special events, special visitors 
and fantastic extra-curricular activities; it really has gone by in a whirlwind of      
happenings! Amongst all this flurry of activity the core business of teaching and 
learning has been excellent and these events have not been a distraction, but have 
been used to enhance the learning opportunities for our students.  

It has never been lost on me that the Head of Campus position comes with enormous responsibility and it is a position 
I treat with the utmost respect and care and I sincerely strive to achieve the KICE value of “doing your best.” This term 
has been an enormous learning experience for me and has been something I have thoroughly enjoyed. Building the 
connections with staff and students plus numerous parents I have met and worked with so far has been a great          
privilege. Working together is the key to achieving positive outcomes for our students.  

I would like to acknowledge and thank the staff of Kingscote Campus for their outstanding professional commitment 
and their above and beyond efforts for our students. Thank you to the many dedicated volunteers that complement 
and enhance the work of the staff. The new look Kingscote Campus Leadership team have been of great support to 
me and they have really stepped up to the plate and led the way with great care and compassion for the students, 
staff and community in general. 

I’m looking forward to term 2 and meeting some more of you, but between now and then please take care and     
hopefully have a chance to spend some more quality time with your children.  

Lastly, please remember I am always open for a meeting and discussion if you have any questions or concerns. 

Peter Philp        

HARMONY DAY 

 

KEY CALENDAR DATES 

13 April  End of term 1 
1 May  Term 2 commences 

1 May  Sapsasa Football/Netball tryouts 
2-4 May SACE Aquatics Camp 

9-12 May NAPLAN 
17-19 May School photos 

22-26 May Year 10 Careers Week 
23 May  Governing Council @ Parndana 

KINGSCOTE CAMPUS NEWS 

13 April 2017 

 To celebrate Harmony Day on the 21st of March, the 
year 6-12 Student Voice Team organised a lunch 
time celebration for students across the campus. 
Students were invited to play multicultural games, 
have a go at the international flag quiz and add 
messages to our inclusivity chain. The team would 
like to especially thank Kingscote Drakes for      
donating oranges which were shared during the 
celebration. 

 The Student Voice Team 

 Last week Kingscote Campus welcomed some 
special visitors from the South Australian Museum. 
Students from across the school were invited to 
take part in a variety of interactive workshops         
including making their own artefact models,         
decoding Egyptian hieroglyphics and developing 
their own cyanotypes. The museum also brought 
along a dig pit for students to explore throughout 
the day. 

Miss Jessie 



 


